Approved Changes for 2023-24

Distance Measuring Devices

You may now have a device that does measure slope. However, during competition the function that measures slope must be turned off. The communication from
coaches was that it was becoming very difficult to find devices that do not have the slope function with the device. So, players may have a device with slope but
must not use during competition.

Scoring for Postseason

The KSHSAA will partner with Kansas Golf Scores to score the postseason. Players are now permitted to keep score on their mobile device to encourage hole by
hole scoring. The tournament management will determine the exact operation of the scoring. A player may opt our of keeping score on their device if they desire,
someone else in the group willing may keep track of the group score.

Updated Spectator Guidelines

Spectators are asked to keep up with the group they are following. Stay even with and to the side (cart path if available) with the furthest golfer away from the
green. Do not follow in the fairway. When all balls are on the green spectators may gather near the green to avoid possible approach shots from the following
group.

This change is an effort to not slow down play in the postseason. By keeping them even with the players we are not having to wait on spectator for the following
group.

Full guidelines linked here.



